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CALIFORNIA STATE POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY, POMONA

Arcirirecinie

August 14, 2013

To:

Professor Fu Fan

North China University of Technology
Shijingshan District, Beijing

P.R. China

Re: Letter of Invitation for Professor Fu Fan

Professor Fu Fan:

it is my

great pleasure to extend a cordial invitation for you to visit California State Polytechnic University Pomona as a visiting

scholar during the Fall Quarter 2013 {September 23~ {o December 12%). On behalf of the Dean of Environmental Design, Dean
Michael Woo, it is my honor to formally invite you to our campus in order to strengthen ties between Cal Poly Pomona’s College of
Environmental Design and the North China University of Technology.

We are very thankful for your great service to enriching and working to make the study abroad collaboration between our campuses
a success. Since your involvement, students of architecture and facully from NCUT’s college of engineering and CalPoly students
and faculty from Architecture, Landscape Architecture, and Urban and Regional Planning have been benefiting from this excellent
program.

We would like to ask you to come visit our campus as a visiting scholar this Fall 2013 to do several things:

1,
2.

Participate in discussions to enrich and plan for growth of the international collaboration between our colleges.

Be a guest juror in Design Studio Review presentations in the Department of Architecture and Landscape Architecture.
Reviews will be taking place from throughout the quarter beginning September 23, 2013 and during the final exam week
scheduled for December 9th-12t, 2013.

Participate in Final Presentation of our architecture design studio being sponsored by Walt Disney Imagineering. This
collaboration is a funded studio that we are very proud of and one that is also an interdisciplinary studio between the
department of architecture and the depariment of landscape architecture. This is similar in nature to the interdisciplinary
studio we run with NCUT, and we feel that your participation in final review of the Disney studio would be fruitful to our
discussion of the China program.

Participate in discussions with departmeni chairs from Architecture, Landscape Architecture, and Urban and Regional
Planning. We have other departments interested in collaborating with NCUT and we are looking forward to facilitating this
dialogue.

Be part of a special exhibit in which we will be displaying the work of our summer 2013 students in collaboration with
NCUT.

We are looking forward to hosting you at our university during your visit and we hape that you can stay for the entire duration of our
end of the term final presentations.

Sincerel

Irma E. Ramirez
Professor, Department of Architecture
School of Environmental Design China Program, Director

3 Year

Curriculum Coordinator

California State Polytechnic University, Pomona
ieramirez@csupomona.edu, (310) 290-1484
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